SHELL OIL COMPANY

POST OFFICE BOX 999
BAKERSFIELD, CALIFORNIA 93301

AUG 27 1968
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State of New Mexico

0il Conservation Commission
1000 Rio Brazos Road

Aztec, New Mexico

Attention Mr. A. R. Kendrick
Engineer, District No. 3

Gentlemen:

In reply to your letter of August 12, 1968, regarding Carson
Unit well No. 43-13, we are returning the report of remedial action to
your office.

During previous well pulling operations, we have located hard
£ill in this well at a depth of 4,963 feet. No effort has been made to
recover the lower intervals since they are considered poor pay. Therefore,
the effective depth of this well is 4,963 feet.

Very truly yours,

W&a/u

F r W, T. Weller, Jr.
Division Exploitation Engineer
San Joaquin Division

Attachment







